
Hi Misty, 

 

I encourage you to support HB 2739. As organic growers in Corvallis, we are greatly concerned 

that we don’t have the right to protect our crops from GMO contamination. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Robert Wisseman 

3490 NW Deer Run Street, Corvallis, OR 97330 
Phone/FAX 541-752-1568 
Cell 541-740-1568 
 

 


